## FSOAC NEWSLETTER

# OCTOBER ISSUE 2014

### 2<sup>nd</sup> General Body Meeting and Internship Panel



Council held its second general body meeting on October 15th. We saw a lot of new and returning faces from the first general body meeting. FSOAC had an internship panel at the second meeting. The panel consisted of students that have completed an internship, whether with big accounting firms, regional firms, or industry firms. Council members really enjoyed this opportunity to understand the process of obtaining an internship and what the internship entails.

### Ichetucknee Springs Social



Fisher School of Accounting Council had a very fun social at the Ichetucknee Springs on Friday, October 24<sup>th</sup>. It was a great event that many members and executive board members were looking forward to this semester. We had a great turnout for the event, and although the water and weather was a little cold, everyone had a great time.

#### **FSOAC** Intramurals



FSOAC members enjoyed participating in both flag football and ultimate frisbee intramurals throughout the semester. We had a great showing for all of our sporting events, and a great time was had by all who attended.